
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 2 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 7 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is Pirates  
This week we will be: 

Last week of term:  This week year 2 will be doing many fun activities 
moving on and transitioning into year 3. We will be 

making ‘all about me’ booklets to pass to their new 
teacher as well as paint our own portraits. Later in the 

week we will be creating bunting with our targets for the 
next year on.  

Pirate Assembly Don’t forget that the children will be hosting an 
assembly on Tuesday at 9:30. The children will be 

performing pirate songs that they have learnt and 
showcasing the fabulous work they have been doing in 

their recorder lessons. The children have been asked to 
come dressed in their pirate outfits but bring in their 

school clothes to get changed into afterwards.  

Water day   On Thursday the children will be taking part in a water 

fight to end all water fights! We would ask that the 
children come dressed in their normal school clothes but 

bring a carrier bag with spare clothes in to change into 
for the afternoon. The children will also need to bring a 

towel to dry themselves with afterwards.  

Taking home work Over the next week we will be sending work home with 

the children that they have done in the year. We would 
like each child to bring in a carrier bag so that we can 

easily hand work out.   

Thank you  Mrs Mullaney and I would like to thank you for all the 

support you have given us over the past year. We 

especially want to thank parents who have helped on 

trips and have helped with various projects. You have 
been amazing. It has been a pleasure to teach your 
wonderful children and we wish you all the best for 

next year. Have a wonderful summer.  
 

 

Best wishes,  

Miss Kennedy and Mrs Mullaney 


